Sept ember 8, 1997

VEMORANDUM TO: L. Joseph Callan

Executive Director for Operations
FROM John C. Hoyl e /sl
SUBJECT: STAFF REQUI REMENTS - SECY-97-169 - P

ROPOSED
CHANGE TO THE | NDEPENDENT RADI ATI ON MONI TORI NG
PROGRAM UNDER WWHI CH THE NRC CONTRACTS W TH
STATES TO MONI TOR THE ENVI RONMENT AROCUND NRC-
LI CENSED FACI LI TI ES

This is to advise you that the Commi ssion has not objected to the staff's pr

oposal to

elimnate

t he i ndependent radiation nonitoring program (I RMP) beginning in fiscal year
1999. The

st af f

should notify the affected States of the discontinuance of the program and i
nf or m NRC

licensees that the environnental nonitoring requirenents described in 10 CFR
Part 50 do

not

preclude a |licensee fromcontracting with a governnental agency (including a
State) to

perform

such monitoring. However, the NRC places ultimate responsibility onits lic

ensees for

adequat e environnental nonitoring regardless of who perforns it. As a resu

t, before

contracting for such services, |icensees should deternine that a prospective
envi ronnent al

nmoni toring programis adequate to nmeet NRC |icense and regul atory requirenen

ts. A

i censee

coul d enhance public trust if it voluntarily contracts with a State or other
i ndependent

organi zation to performenvironnental nonitoring around its facilities. Thi

s approach

woul d

address concerns expressed previously by the States regarding the perceived
need for

i ndependent environmental nonitoring and would allow the States to receive f
unds under

contract fromthe licensee to perform such services.



cc: Chai rman Jackson
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